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JUNIOR ENSEMBLE EVENING
You’re invited to come along to our Junior Ensembles Evening on Wednesday 17
August at Thomas Hassall Anglican College.

To celebrate the large amount of Junior ensembles at College we would like to host a special
evening to provide an opportunity for them all to perform for their family and friends.

This concert features:
- Junior Choir Junior Strings
- Drum Circle Concert Band
- Year 4 Chapel Band
- Intermediate Concert band

This event will be held in the John Lambert Auditorium at 6pm.

Please book tickets to this event online www.thac.nsw.edu.au/book
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